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Please note that the school will be closed on Monday 30th June for 

 one day only for staff training— school reopens on Tuesday 1st July 

This week has seen our Year 6’s enjoy their annual residential at the Anderton Centre. 

For many, this is the first time they have stayed away from home and they have enjoyed every single 

minute of it. We have seen children shine at activities that we would not normally see them           

participate in. What memories they have made which they will treasure for the rest of their lives. 

They have been wall climbing, tree climbing, axe throwing, paddle boarding , building camp fires 

(enjoying melted marshmallows) and archery just to name but a few of the  plethora of  activities 

available to them—how on earth have they managed to pack this all into 3 days away  goodness only 

knows!! All we have seen are beaming smiles from each and every one of the children—even the 

staff have enjoyed themselves!! 

We are sure they will all sleep soundly over the weekend ! 



 

Mon 30th June  School inset day—school closed all day 

Tues 1st July   KS1 Girls Football event 2.30-5.30pm 

Wed 2nd July   Move up morning for all school 

Thurs 3rd July  Year 1 to Kenyon Hall Farm all day 

Mon 7th July   ‘Curious Critters’ in Nursery 9.45-11.15am 

Tues 8th July    5 x Year 5 children MSJ– ‘Food’ 9.00- 

    12.00pm 

Wed 9th July   ‘Summer Fest’ 3.00-4.00pm 

Fri 11th July   Year 6 production ‘Dress rehearsal’  

    1.30-3.00pm 

Tues 15th July  Year 6 Production matinee 1.30-3.00pm 

    Year 6 Production evening 6.00-7.30pm 

Wed 16th July  End of year mass 9.15-10.15am 

    Year 6 ‘Reflection time’ at St Patrick’s church 

    2.00-3.00pm 

Thurs 17th July  Year 6 Graduation 9.0—10.00am 

    Nursery graduation  2.15-2.45am 

Fri 18th July   Pupil of the Year awards 9.00-10.00am 

    School closes for Summer hols 

Breakfast Club 

Quick reminder, Breakfast Club is £2.00 per child 

per day; it starts at 7.30am and please can anybody 

wishing to use this service arrive before 8.20am. 

Anyone arriving after this time, the expectation is 

that they wait outside with their child. 

Thank you for your support in this matter 

Your child’s class teacher will communicate on 

a  regular basis with you on Class Dojo, this is 

a window into your child's class.  

Please can you check and ensure that you are             

connected.   

Please remember do not use Class Dojo for 

reporting absences, you must phone the 

school office if your child is not attending. 

On Saturday 21st June two of our Year 3 children      

celebrated their first Holy Communion at St Patrick’s 

church in Bolton with Father Haworth. It was a lovely, 

meaningful service, which was celebrated with their 

families and members of the parish.  

Please keep these children in your thoughts and      

prayers as they continue along their journey of faith.  

All the children from Nursery to Year 6 

took part in a ‘Druhm’ workshop were we        

combined drumming on exercise balls 

along with movement. The children all 

got their hearts pumping and enjoyed the 

challenge of something new. It was a fun 

and active session, and they all had lots of 

fun whilst developing a range of skills  

such as beat, rhythm and timing!! 


